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	SAINT MARY’S CATHEDRAL

Also serving Osmotherley and the Shrine of Mount Grace
(  01642597750
	The Epiphany of the Lord
(Year B)
4th January 2015
Divine Office:  Week II


WELCOME

especially if you are a visitor, or worshipping with us for the first time

	MASS TIMES & INTENTIONS DURING THIS WEEK

	Saturday (Vigil)
	4.00 pm (Shrine)
6.30 pm
	Peter Laird
Howard & Winifred Dodds


	Sunday
	8.30 am (Osmotherley)
10.00 am
5.00 pm
	Buckley Family
People of the Parish 
Laura & Reginald Curtis

	Monday
after the Epiphany
	6.30 pm
	Anne & Brian Muldoon

	Tuesday
after the Epiphany
	9.15 am
	Vincenzo & Francesca Salvatore

	Wednesday
after the Epiphany
	9.15 am
12.30 pm

7.00 pm
	John George Wilson (Anniv.)
Patrick Ward
Knights of St. Columba

	Thursday
after the Epiphany
	6.30 pm
	Dorothy Hutchinson

	Friday
after the Epiphany
	7.15 am 
12 Midday
	Jack & Laura Heath
Denis Southall

	Saturday

after the Epiphany
	9.15 am
	Holy Souls


W

E REMEMBER IN PRAYER those who have died recently especially; Fr. Norman Jacobson, Tess Whiston, Giles Jayasuriya, David Scott, Peter Laird, David Dodds & Mary Williams.
M
ONDAY NIGHT PRAYER GROUP is taking a break until the New Year, resuming on 12th January 2015.
C
ONFIRMATION 2015 Classes begin on Tuesday 20th January 2015 at 6pm in the Church hall. Young adults in Year 8 and above are welcome to come along. More details in the New Year.
F
LAME 2 On Saturday 7th March 2015 we hope to see Wembley Arena full with over 8000 young Catholics from all over the country. It is set to be the largest Catholic Youth Event in the country and the day is aimed at young people aged 14+. Please see the poster for more information or email the MyMission team domfinn@mymission.org.uk . Fr. James is hoping to take a group of young people from the Cathedral Parish for the day. Let us know if you would be interested.
2
015 PILGRIMAGES TO MEDJUGORJE on Wednesday 27th May and Wednesday 9th September. All fly from Newcastle. Cost £544. Please contact Marie Bedingfield for more information tel: 01642 530739.
R
 ECONCILIATION (FIRST CONFESSION) For those who are making their first confession, the first meeting is on Tuesday 13th January at 6pm in the Cathedral and hall. This is the first step to making their First Holy Communion. If your child doesn’t attend St. Gerard’s or St. Augustine’s schools, please speak to Mgr. Gerard about the sacramental programme.
K

NIGHTS OF ST. COLUMBA There is an extra Mass this coming Wednesday 7th January at 7pm.

W

ELCOME to Mgr. Gerard Dasey and Fr. Albert Shembri. Mgr. Dasey will join us next weekend 10th/11th January. He will be residing at the house at St. Clare’s, but will be primarily assisting here at the Cathedral. Any messages can be left for him here at the Cathedral. Fr. Albert, who comes from Malta, is here for a few weeks before he takes up his appointment in Scarborough. I’m sure you will make them both welcome.
Y

OUNG CATHOLIC ADULTS SUNDAY MASS for those aged 18+ on 11th January at 4pm at St. Thomas More’s Church with the MyMission Team.

A

LTAR SERVERS OUTING We took our altar servers to a pantomime and McDonald’s. All had a good time.
God Bless: Mgr. Gerard, Fr. James & Rev. Ken
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION


Saturday: 9.45 am to 10.30 am


5.45 pm to 6.15 pm and on request.





EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT (for Vocations)


Saturday: 9.45 am to 10.30 am. 





MORNING PRAYER


Tuesday and Wednesday – 8.50 am 





THE ROSARY (for Vocations)


Saturday morning – 8.50 am





BENEDICTION & SOLEMN VESPERS


Cancelled until after New Year


PRAYER GROUP


Resumes 12th January 2015








Last week’s Collection:


Cathedral: £1130.54


Lady Chapel: £39.00


Many Thanks.








__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________​

Dean of the Cathedral:  Monsignor Gerard Robinson 

Address: Dalby Way, Coulby Newham, Middlesbrough TS8 0TW 
Assistant Priest:  Father James Benfield 

Telephone:  01642597750

Permanent Deacon:  Rev. Ken Senior 

Website: www.middlesbroughrccathedral.org
Director of Music:  Mr. Tim Harrison

Email: parish@middlesbroughrccathedral.org

